P.O. Box 1371, Crossville, TN 38557

September 22, 2023
To Whom it may concern,

We would like to make a request to be put on your Sewer System. We have a
42-year-old septic system that has reached its life span. We’ve been told that it
is beyond repair. We believe that going onto the City sewer system would be
more cost effective in the long run and a better decision for all of the home
owners.

We are a 28-unit Condo Association in Lake Tansi Village and asking that you
consider our request. Our location is off Big Horn Drive. Units 1-9 are located at
33 Big Horn Loop; Units 10-16 are located at 73 Big Horn Loop. These are the
units that are on the failing system now. Phase 3 of Indian Woods Village, even
though on a separate system, would also like to hook up to city sewer if
available.

Sincerely,
Randy Weilsh, President
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Indian Woods Village Home Owners Association



